

ADI-SOYADI :**SINIFI:****No:****KAZANIM****E11.3.R1.** Students will be able to answer the questions about a text on people's habits and experiences in the past.A-Verilen metni okuyun ve soruları cevaplandırınız. (5x4=20)**THE GOOD OLD DAYS**

My name is Bill. I was born in a village near Cardiff in 1938. My father was a farmer, and my mother was a housewife. When my teacher retired from teaching, my mother started a small school at home. Nine other children used to come to study with us. My mother taught us French and English. Because of the war, most people didn't use to have much food. We were lucky because we had lots of land, so we used to grow our own vegetables. We also had chickens, rabbits and sheep, but my mother used to feed us lentils every day. I hated them! I still can't stand them. We didn't have a television until I was ten years old. Instead, we used to listen to the radio a lot. After school, I used to play cards and board games with my friends. We didn't have enough money for holidays. Also, there wasn't much petrol, and it was very expensive. But when I got a bit older, we bought a caravan. We used to go on trips in that caravan. Nowadays people buy so many clothes, but when I was little, people used to make their own clothes. In the past, everything used to be much more difficult, but we used to be much happier for sure.

1. Who started to teach Bill at home?**2.** Where did Bill and his parents use to live in the past?**3.** What did Bill use to do after school?**4.** What did Bill use to hate eating when he was a child?**5.** How did they use to go on a trip?**E11.3.R2.** Students will be able to analyze a short story (plot, setting, climax, characters etc.) to summarize it.**B-Verilen hikayeyi okuyun ve aşağıda verilen öğelere göre inceleyiniz. (5x4=20)****CINDERELLA**

Once upon a time, in a village there lived a beautiful girl named Cinderella with her wicked stepmother and two step sisters. She worked hard all day. One day, they all went to a ball in the palace, leaving Cinderella behind. Cinderella was feeling sad. Suddenly there was a burst of light and the fairy godmother came with a flick of the magic. She turned Cinderella into a beautiful princess with glass slippers and a horse carriage appeared at the door. The fairy godmother warned Cinderella to come back home before twelve o'clock. Cinderella arrived at the ball, the prince saw her and fell in love with her. They danced together all night. as the clock struck twelve, Cinderella rushed out to her carriage leaving one of her slippers behind. The prince went to every house in the town with the slipper until he found Cinderella. Finally the prince found Cinderella and they lived happily ever after.

Characters	
Time	
Place	
Plot	
Climax	

C-Verilen biyografiyi okuyun ve soruları cevaplayınız.(5x3=15)

Frida Kahlo was a Mexican painter. She was born in Mexico City in 1907. She painted many self-portraits and paintings of Mexican folklore. Frida went to the prestigious Escuela High School in Mexico City in 1922. At that time, there weren't many girls at this school. In 1925, at the age of eighteen, Frida had a terrible traffic accident. She couldn't walk for a long time, so she started painting. In 1929 she married the artist, Diego Rivera. The next year they moved to New York, but Frida wasn't happy there. They came back to Mexico in 1935. Frida won a national art prize in 1946, and she became famous in Mexico. She died in 1954, when she was only 47 years old.



- 1) When was Frida Kahlo born?
- 2) Where did she go to school?
- 3) What happened to Frida in 1925?
- 4) Did Frida enjoy her time in New York?
- 5) When did Frida win a national prize?

D-Hobilerinizi anlatan beş cümle yazınız. Her cümlede farklı bir ifade kullanınız. (5x2=10)

Love-like-enjoy-am really into-am keen on-prefer-would rather-am interested in-am crazy about

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

E- Aşağıda verilen ifadeleri kullanarak INUIT'ların eski yaşamları ile ilgili 3 tane USED TO yapısı ile 2 tane de DIDN'T USE TO olmak üzere en az 5 tane cümle yazınız. (5x3=15)

Travel by

Live

Get light from

Hunt caribous with

Oil lamps / Electric light bulbs

Kayaks / floatplanes

Igloos and tents / modern houses

Arrows / rifles

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

F- Verilen bilgileri kullanarak “HALİDE EDİP ADIVAR”ın biyografisini yazın. En az 5 cümle yazınız. (5x4=20)



Born: İstanbul, 1884
Grow: İstanbul
Education: İstanbul American Girl College
Job: Writer, teacher
Marriage: Salih Zeki, 1901
Children: 2
Write: “Ateşten Gömlek”, 1923- “Sinekli Bakkal”, 1936
Death: İstanbul, 1964

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

FİGEN ŞERBETÇİ
İNG. ÖĞRT.

EBRU ÇİNER
İNG. ÖĞRT.

BERNA AKÇALI
İNG. ÖĞRT.

İSMAİL DEMİR
İNG. ÖĞRT.

SEZGİN EKİCİ
OKUL MÜDÜRÜ

